OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

BELMONT PUBLIC SCHOOLS

617-993-5410
TO:
Dr. Patricia A. Aubin
DATE:
April 10, 2009

Superintendent of Schools


FROM:

Denis Fitzpatrick
RE:         
Last Day of School



Assistant Superintendent for

2008-2009


Curriculum and Instruction


The last day of school for students at all schools will be a half day on Tuesday, 
June 23, 2009 (pending no further school cancellations).  This closing date allows for the 180 school days required by the State Department of Education.

The last day of school for teachers will be a full day on June 23, 2009.
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